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Esther Hughes 

I was born in London but I’ve lived in Argyll since meeting my husband in 2012. I 

have been an ACHA tenant since 2014. I joined the board of management because I 

enjoyed the discussions at the Tenants’ Conferences. I also enjoyed reading ACHA 

policies when they were being reviewed as part of policy consultations.  

I have worked in several job roles over the past 15 years - mostly in customer 

service, retail, and admin roles. My interest in volunteering started at Sunday School 

as a teenager and it’s always reminded local ever since. I’ve previously volunteered 

at Historic Kilmun and Inveraray Baby & Toddlers Group.  

Housing is the shelter that contributes to our health, opportunities, and wellbeing. 

The reason why I’m enthusiastic about housing is because when my dad died 

suddenly, my great-uncle paid the rent arrears. My great-uncle’s help prevented my 

mum, siblings, and myself from being homeless.  

I will contribute my expertise to the board so ACHA continues in its goals. 

 

  

 


